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We hope everyone had a great week at Richfield! Thank you for coming out to our PTA meeting this
week, and thank you to everyone for coming to the Sweetheart Dance last weekend! We hope
everyone had a great time. Thank you to all the staff and volunteers who planned and executed this
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Message from the PTA:

event! We couldn't have done it without you.



Just a reminder that Ms. Green and the second grade teachers will be hosting Bingo for Books for
our second graders and their families next Thursday, February 22 from 5:30-7. The PTA will be
selling pizza (cash only) so please plan on joining us for a fun family night at RES!

The Read-a-thon is kicking off soon! Flyers will be coming home next week about how to sign up.
The Kindergarten/First/Second Grade class with the highest sign-up percentage will get to silly
string Mr. Stretar at our kick-off assembly March 1! Thank you!

Big Thank you!

Big thank you to all of the folks that made the "Sweet Heart Dance" such a great event!



"Curious About K"

Last Names A-L:
March éth / 6:30 - 8:00 PM

Last Names M-Z
March 7th / 6:30 - 8:00 PM

Kindergarten Registration
March 13th / 2:00 - 7:00 PM
March 14th / 7:00 AM - 1:00 PM
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Richfield Elementary School
3080 Revere Road
- Richfield, Ohio 44286

Safety Reminder from the Office

Parents, please remember that if you are already inside the building for an event/activity, do not let
other adults in the building from entrances throughout the building. All visitors need to enter
through the main doors or a designated door with sign in tables for safety precautions.

Thank you for your help in this matter!







